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Dear Sir/Madam

As you are aware the Ministry of Fisheries has identified a need to introduce Statistical Area
Maps to help with the reporting of paua taken in Quota Management Area 5. There are now
separate statistical areas relating to each of Quota Management Areas PAUSA, PAUSB and
PAUSD. These new statistical areas are detailed in the enclosed maps.

Therefore, from 1 November 1997 you are hereby required pursuant to the Fisheries
(Reporting) Regulations 1990 to use the new Statistical Areas in the effort section of your
Catch Effort and Landing Returns, when recording paua catch taken from Quota Management
Areas PAUSA, PAUSB and PAUSD.

If you require additional copies of the attached maps or if you have any queries with regard to
this matter, please contact the Ministry of Fisheries toll free on 0800 788 228.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Werry
Client Information Manager
Ministry of Fisheries
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